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Docket No. 30-11488 License No. 29-10532-02

Radiography Inspection Inc.
ATTN: J. Lee Ballard

President
P. O. Box 284
Woodbridge, New Jersey 07095

Dear Mr. Ballard:

This refers to your letter dated May 17, 1982, regarding the assessment
of a fee for the inspection of License No. 29-10532-02 conducted on
December 15, 1981.

The above NRC license gives you the authority to receive, own, possess,
transfer and use byproduct material. If you do not use byproduct
material under this license, you might consider canceling your license.
However, as long as you hold a valid license, inspections must be
conducted to verify you are discharging your responsibilities under that
license and the 10 CFR 170 specified inspection fee will be charged for
such inspections.

If you have any further questions regarding this matter, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Ori5 nal Signed By: gg gi

Thomas T. Martin, Director
Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of New Jersey
W. Miller, LFMB, ADM

bcc:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
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